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OGRA RELATED NEWS 
SSGC’s apathy 

  I HAVE been a consumer of Sui Southern Gas Company (SSGC) 
(Consumer No. 6171760000) for over half a century. Gas 
loadshedding started as soon as the winter season started, but the 
supply to our house has been completely shut off since Dec 15, 2022. 

 https://www.dawn.com/news/1745583  

 


